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10 June 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Yesterday the Secretary of State for Education said that the Department for Education 
continues to follow the best scientific advice, and that this cautious, phased return of 
education and childcare settings is the most sensible course of action to take.  

 
While we are not able to welcome all primary children back for a full month before the 
summer, we are working with the sector on the next steps to allow schools that have the 
capacity to bring back more children in smaller class sizes to do so before the summer 
holidays. 

  
As a leadership team we are meeting this week to formulate a plan to support more children 
back to Hamsey school at the earliest opportunity.  We will be writing to you in the coming 
days to communicate how we intend to offer formal schooling to as many children as 
possible for families who wish to take up the offer. 

 
Very Best Wishes, 
 

                               
Mr S James                                   Mr R Newlands 

Executive HeadTeacher                Head of School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


